2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] BARRY CROSSMAN

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

STEPHEN

FINNEY

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

2.5. Dlummers

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] Kan Joyce

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

NOTHAN MILLS

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

M, g. Rothyan MARILINN RATHGEN

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] Victoria Gibbard

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

Beth Berry BSR

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

Colle and Man

[Your Name] Cindy Washbourn

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

Kaylene Nolan.

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] / India

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

Hannah MKenzil

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

Moon

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

The road conditions, including visibility and intersections, make high-speed travel particularly hazardous. The combination of high-speed traffic and the presence of young pedestrians creates a serious safety concern, especially during peak school transport times. Additionally, I am aware of concerns from other community members who share my view

4/

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely, # (

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

Your sincerely,

[Your Name] To Burgess

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]
Andrew Trance.

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely.

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name].

HOPA.

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] Sandra Goldina

Gregory Clark

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] Shevel & Luke & Malikai, Elly J, Jasper Milean. Melean.

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

Dani McAnley

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely, QDS early

[Your Name] AD Ceary

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely

[Your Name] Kieran

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

Justin Campbell

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

Jone Smill

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] $Adm /\alpha (lop)$

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] Natalie , Seymour Wawhbourn.
Mashbourn

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely, Pour Name] Park Giftins

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely, Janua Richardson

[Your Name] Janine Margaret Richardson

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

ANNO DYER.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

Anne-Marie Lang.

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]

megan Stork.

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] Penny Merry

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely, July.

[Your Name] NT Richardson

2 King George Place

PO Box 522

Timaru 7940

Email: enquiry@timdc.govt.nz

Subject: Request to Lower Speed Limit on Claremont Road to 80 km/h

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a review of the current speed limit on Claremont Road, Timaru. At present, the speed limit is 100 km/h, and I strongly believe that reducing it to 80 km/h would significantly improve road safety for all users.

Claremont Road is frequently used by local residents, cyclists, and school traffic. Importantly, it is also a primary school bus route, meaning that young children regularly embark and disembark along the road. Given their age, these children may not always be fully aware of road dangers, making it critical to have a speed limit that allows for safer stopping distances and reaction times for drivers.

I kindly request that the Timaru District Council consider conducting a speed assessment and community consultation regarding this matter. I believe that implementing an 80 km/h speed limit would better reflect the roads, conditions and its usage, ultimately making it safer for everyone, particularly the young children who rely on the primary school bus service.

I appreciate your time and consideration of this request and would welcome the opportunity to discuss it further. Please let me know if any additional information is required or if there are any upcoming consultations I could participate in.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name] Mikaya Kings